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SPECIAL EDITION: 
 
Rotary Meeting 17/3/2020 
 
A very short report, as Peter Overell and I were the only members present. Fortunately 
Joachim not only pitched up but brought a friend, Mark, so we had a pleasant ‘meeting’ 
discussing travel adventures and being entertained by Joachim’s varied experiences of 
flying first class, something few of us are likely to do. 
The district governor has recommended that Clubs put off having meetings for the 
foreseeable future until this crisis settles. This of course will affect venues that rely on our 
regular patronage but as a group we are in the most vulnerable age bracket and we need to 
look after ourselves. 

                               
 
                    Mark, Joachim and Peter standing a little too close together 
 
I’m not sure when we’ll meet again but know we’ll have some stories to tell when we do.  
Andrew 
Acting President 17/03/2020 
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Dear All, 
In response to the letter received from DG Harry Bolton regarding the effect of the 
coronavirus in our communities, the Board of Rotary Club of Southport has decided to 
suspend all meetings of Southport Rotary until further notice. Please notify anyone who 
may be thinking of attending a meeting but is not on our mailing list. 
Meetings may resume after we receive advice from District and RI that it is deemed safe to 
do so. It may be some months before this approval is made. 
Thank you for your understanding of this matter. 
Stay safe and keep well.  
Tony Pritchett 

 

 
 

 


